
 
The Corporation of the Township of Bonnechere Valley  

____________________________________________________________ 

For Immediate Release  
RE: Masks Required in Indoor Public Facilities, Public Washrooms, Camp Fires, Operation Review 
Survey and Ask Mayor Murphy 
 

Township of Bonnechere Valley – July 10, 2020 –  The Renfrew County District Health Unit has advised 

us that face masks will be mandatory for our indoor public facilities commencing next week.  If you do not 

have one when you visit one of our facilities, we will provide you with a disposable one and we also have 

reusable ones for sale at the office with proceeds going to support the Fire Department. 

When you are out and about in the Village there are public washroom facilities that are available for use:  

• Eganville Splash Pad Arena – 9 Foran Street – open from 10 am to 8 pm,  

• McRae Park – 1713 Grist Mill Road – open from 8 am to 8 pm,  

• Eganville Tourist Booth – 46 Bonnechere Street West – open from 8 am to 8 pm, 

• Rotary Beach – 178B Jane Street – open from 8 am to 8 pm 

Visitor information services are available at the Eganville Tourist Booth located on Highway 60.  The 

tourist booth offers visitor information, public washrooms and picnic area. 

Hours of operation for July to the end of August 2020 are CLOSED Monday & Tuesday and 10 am to 5 

pm Wednesday to Sunday 

Our area is in desperate need of some rain.  The Bonnechere Valley Fire Department is encouraging 

residents to be extra cautious. Do not leave a camp fire unattended and make sure it is fully extinguished 

when you are done. Keep watch on the township’s website should we need to reinstate a fire ban.  

Council of the Township of Bonnechere Valley is seeking feedback from local stakeholders regarding 

Township operations and the delivery of municipal services. The Township has retained the services of a 

consultant with expertise in conducting service delivery reviews.  We value you input.  Please take a few 

minutes to provide us with your feedback via https:www.surveymonkey.com/r/8GWJ3Y7. 

All individual responses will be kept confidential by the consulting team and no personal information will 

be collected.  Printed copies of the survey are available at the township office.  To maintain the integrity of 

the survey it must be dropped off in a sealed envelope by the person who completed the survey.  The 

survey should take about 5 minutes to complete and will be available until July 31, 2020.  If you do not 

have access to a computer and are unable to visit the Office please call the Township for further assistance.  

Our “Ask Mayor Murphy” segments have become quite popular and Mayor Murphy along with our CAO 

Annette Gilchrist have been visiting our business community.  These segments can be found on our 

facebook page and our Youtube Channel.  They will be visiting Rio Tap & Grill today and stay tuned for 

next week when they are live on location at Tierney’s Hair Salon on John Street. 

Our BV Hero is Bill Read, your friendly neighbourhood delivery driver. 

The next press release will be released on Friday, July 24th, 2020 at 10 am. 

Dana Jennings, Community Development Officer 613.628.3101       Email: danaj@eganville.com 
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